
DAP's MGRP VIDEO FOR 2024
Thursday, 14 November 2024

In the afternoon of 13 November 2024, Milagros "Bung" S. Roa of the

 Productivity and Development Center of the Dev't. Academy of the Phils.

 (DAP) paid STC a scheduled visit at the PAGASA Office to video him for DAP's

 2024 Output of their Modernizing Government Regulatory Program (MGRP). This

 is to monitor improvements/conflicts in regulations and policy development

 in government agencies/offices.
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